
At the March 18, 2020 meeting held at the DePeyster Building, the Kent City Schools 
Board of Education took the following action: 
 
GENERAL BUSINESS 

 Heard financial reports. 

 Accepted 2019 Tax Year Rates. 

 Reviewed OSBA policy updates. 

 Approved textbook adoption of Middle School science material. 

 Reviewed K-5 English, Language Arts materials. 

 Approved agreement for College Credit Plus from Stark State University. 

 Approved job description. 

 Approved payment in Lieu of Transportation. 

 Approved contract with Children’s Advantage. 
 

PERSONNEL ISSUES: 

 Approved re-appointment of administrators and appointment of aides, classified, 
substitutes and supplementals. 

 
MISCELLANEOUS 

 Accepted donations totaling $570. 


